
 

URGENT NOTICE 
 

  

February 19, 2014 

Re: System Constraint Period Ended at Intra-Alberta  

 

NGX is ending the system constraint period (SCP) at all Intra-Alberta markets on NGX, 

effective Gas Day February 19, 2014.  The SCP is in reference to the announcement by 

TransCanada Pipelines (TCPL) of an Alberta system tolerance change to -4/+4 for 

February. As the tolerance has now been returned to -4/+4, NGX has ended the system 

constraint period. 

 

Please contact your NGX Marketing Representative or the NGX Operations Desk at  

403-974-4357 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 


